
While we continue working to stop the spread of 
COVID-19, take advantage of the extra time at home with 
your children by making memories and getting creative! 

Here are a few ideas for at-home fun:
 

Set up an obstacle course or draw one with chalk.

Put on a fashion show!

Make a fort out of blankets or sheets.

Write and illustrate a book together.

Make your own maps and go on a treasure hunt!

Connecting
WITH YOUR CHILDREN AT HOME

All parents need support, and everyone can play a role in creating happy childhoods. For parenting 
tips, trainings, and information to help you protect your kids, visit www.meck4kids.org/parents. 
April is Child Abuse Prevention Month.

http://www.meck4kids.org/parents

